
Pam Aalderink 

From: Aaron Miller 
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 9:51 AM 
To: Rich LaBombard; Jerry Donovan; Pam Aalderink; Jane Verolank; Greg Janik 
Subject: Resignation from Fire Board 

Rich, Mayor Donovan, Pam, Jane, and ChiefJanik: 

It's been an honor to serve for almost 5 years on the Board for the Saugatuck Township Fire District. It's an organization 
that we can all be proud of, with dedicated men and women who serve our community well. As my term ends on 
Douglas City Council, please consider this my resignation from the Fire Board, effective immediately, so that an incoming 
Council Member can claim that seat. 

I'm still here in Douglas, and hope to serve again in the future. 

Thank you, 
Aaron Miller 
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